
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
 

September-22 
Tue 13 – YR Little Wandle Phonics 
parent meeting in the school hall after 
drop off at 9am.  
Tue 13 – Parents meeting for Y4 Boom 
reader online reading records session, 
in class 2 at 15:10. 
Wed 14 – Rev Lydia in for Collective 
worship 
Thur 22 – 2pm - Parent session on 
Online safety 
Mon 26 – European Day of Languages 
Tues 27 – Individual Children Photos 
Thur 6 – Census Day – Special lunch 
menu to be confirmed 
October-22 
Fri 7 – Family Day – Class 1 share a 
school lunch 
W/C 10 – RE week 
Thur 13 – Harvest Festival 
W/C 17 – Parents meetings 
Fri 21 – Last day of term 
24th – 28th – Half term Holiday 
Monday 31st Back to School 
November-22 
Wed 2 – Flu vaccinations  
W/C 14th – Anti Bullying week  
Fri 18th – Height and Weight, Vision and 
Hearing for Year 6 children 
Sat 19 – Open day  
Wed 23 – Flu vaccinations 
December-22 
Tue 6 – KS2 Nativity / Christmas Play 
7/8/9 – EYFS / KS1 Nativity  
7/8/9 – Class 4 Residential 
W/C 12 – RE week 
Fri 16th Last day of term and Christingle 
19th – 3rd Jan – Christmas Holidays 
January-22 
Wednesday 4th School re-opens  
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PE Days 

PE days for each class for this 

term are: 

Class 1: Monday and Friday 

Class 2: Monday and Friday 

Class 3: Monday and Thursday 

Class 4: Thursday and Friday 

Please send your children into 

school dressed in their PE kit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to extend a special welcome to all our new starters and 

families who are settling in really well; Rufus in class 3 and in class 1, Maya, 

Cecilia, Theodore, Alfie, Phoebe C, Charlie F, Cooper, Isla, Millie, Finley, 

Martha, Phoebe, Lukas, Austin, Charlie T and Henry. We hope you will enjoy 

your time at our school. 

A reminder that school drop off time for Class 1 & 2 is between 08:30 and 

08:40 and for class 3 & 4 is between 08:40 and 08:50.  

School pick up for class 1 & 2 is at 15:00 and for class 3 & 4 is at 15:10. 

Parents can use either entrance, but we would however encourage you to 

park at the village hall and walk up, rather than parking on the main road, as 

this can often end up with dangerous parking.  

I hope you have a great weekend. Mr R Jones. 

   

 

It was so lovely to welcome the pupils 

back to school this week for the Autumn 

Term. We have been so impressed with 

all the children – they have settled in 

brilliantly with such positive attitudes 

and big smiles, ready to start learning. 

Around school this week I have seen 

happy children, working, playing with 

friends and enjoying school. 

I’m sure you are all aware by now of the sad announcement of the death of 
Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II.  Her Majesty was an extraordinary person 
who devoted her life to fulfil her duties with wisdom and grace. 
 

The school will remain open throughout the period of public mourning, the 
day of the Queen’s funeral will be a public holiday and therefore schools will 
be closed on that day, once we know more we will write to you again.   
 

As a community, our thoughts and prayers are with her family at this 
difficult time. Mr R Jones. 
 

School Dinners 

The price of School dinners for KS2 

children has stayed the same as last 

year, at a cost of £2.30 per meal. 

Inhalers – Children with 

asthma are allowed access to their 

reliever inhaler freely at all times! Please 

make sure they are in school. Inhalers for 

children in Class 1 & 2 are kept in the 

school office. Children in Class 3 & 4 

have their inhalers kept in their 

respective class. Please inform the office 

if your child has an inhaler.  


